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Dear Students - 
 
First and foremost, we want you to know that things are changing quickly, by the minute as we get new 
information to assist you.  Staff are doing the very best they can to keep you informed with changes that 
may affect you. 
 
You previously received a letter providing choices for the next step in your education. Many of you 
chose to continue your education with South University or Miami International University of Art & 
Design.  We applaud your choice!  If you completed the Docusign document, your next step is to go to 
the corresponding school link below and follow the directions.  The links will direct you to the website 
where you will connect with the university. 
 
Graphic & Web Design | Art Institutes 
South University 
 
It is vital that you go to that particular website in order to effect a seamless transition.  Signing the 
Docusign document was the first step and will not guarantee you move to the next step. You must 
take action. 
 
We know the communication is not perfectly clear, and we apologize, but we are moving at 
an incredible pace. There are almost 7,000 students impacted by this process. Please bear with us - we 
are working round the clock to help you continue in your quest for an education. 
 
One new development - you may keep your computer and tablet at no charge no matter what option 
you choose.  We hope that this small token helps you achieve your educational goals. 
 
Additional communication will follow.  It is wise to frequently check your email as we move through this 
transition.  Please, continue to reach out to your student services advisor with questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Gardner - CEO 
Center for Excellence in Higher Education 

 


